
JULY 2024 MISSION REPORT
Light of Grace Baptist Mission has had a very blessed 
July! The Lord has continued to bless us with many 
visitors. We had 2 Salvations at the Field and 2 at the 
Church! We also had 1 man rededicate his life to Jesus! 
We have been averaging 60-100 in the Field, 12-20 at 
week day morning classes and 24-32 at Church on 
Sundays!

Please pray for John, Nick, Mike, Roger, and Jasmine as Please pray for John, Nick, Mike, Roger, and Jasmine as 
they start their walk with Jesus! We are very grateful to 
have them join us! 

Todd and Jamie Ward from the Macedonian Missionary Todd and Jamie Ward from the Macedonian Missionary 
OutREACH came out to see the Church and visit sites to 
plan for our outreach in the last 2 weeks of September.  
We had great fellowship and we are very much looking 
forward to this outreach and Pray that we are able to 
help many souls come to our Lord Jesus! We will be 
doing meals each day and spreading the Gospel. We will 
be in Las Vegas and Henderson and will also be passing 
out much needed supplies to those in need. Please Pray 
for this Outreach and that many souls will be saved!


